
02/14/2024 

SB367 
Proponent 
WriƩen Only 

 

Chairman Thompson and Members of the senate Federal & State CommiƩee, 

I am submiƫng my tesƟmony in support to SB367.  I am highly against federal dollars being used for 
local and state elecƟons.  I do have a couple of quesƟons.  1) How does this affect the HAVA funding? 
Will this bill override the federal government and the ability for them to help fund elecƟon offices 
through their grant program?  2) How does this affect the boards of county commissioners? The 
commissioners are the ones who set the budgets and were the ones who accepted the CTCL 
(Zuckerbucks) money in the past.  If you could address those two areas, that would help.  Again, I am 
voicing my support to bill SB367. 

 

Respecƞully, 

BreƩ Anderson 
We The People Kansas 
Republican Precinct CommiƩeeman 
Sedgwick County 


